
 

WEDNESDAY 31 OCTOBER 
 

POST-SCHOOL 
TRANSITION PATHWAYS 
CONSULTATION 
Do you have a child currently attending senior 
school? Are you thinking about post-school 
transition options? 

 
Carpentaria is investigating post-school transition pathway options 

for adolescents with a disability who are reaching the end of their 

formal schooling years.  

We would love to hear from you about the types of programs you 

would like to see available.  

Come along and contribute to this exciting consultation process.  

 

 

Consultation 
──── 

Post-School 

Transition Pathways 

──── 

Wednesday 31 

October 

5.00pm 

──── 

Harry’s Place 

Administration 

Building 

Entrance via driveway at             

1 Willeroo Street, Tiwi 

──── 

RSVP: 
intake@carpentaria.org.au 

 

Carpentaria 

37 Henbury Avenue 

Tiwi 

 

P: 8920 9400 

E: info@carpentaria.org.au 

W: carpentaria.org.au 

 

 

 


